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For reservations & further information, please contact EVA Air Offices or log on to our web site at www.evaair.com. 
**Your attention and support to EVA Airways is greatly appreciated** 

 

 
 

Important Notice for Passenger Travel to the United States 
 

 The U.S. Center for Disease Control (CDC) is expected to issue an order requiring all carriers that fly 

to the United States to collect and transmit the CDC 5 data elements from all US-bound passengers for 

contact tracing purposes (e.g., passenger’s name/contact information, etc.) 

 For the above reason, EVA Airways strongly recommends our travel partners to collect the following 

data when making reservations for all US-bound passengers beginning September 1, 2020 to avoid any 

unexpected issues with passenger bookings: 

1. Address while in the US (SSR DOCA), and 

2. Primary mobile number and Email address in APN, and 

3. Secondary telephone number in AP. 
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